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ADSA ExEcutivE committEE RoADShow 

The ADSA executive committee will be going on 
the road visiting branches with a roadshow that will 
start towards the end of July.

We plan to visit the following branches during 
branch events:

•	Free State – July
•	Mpumalanga – August
•	Northwest – September
•	Western Cape – November
With the roadshow the branch members will be 

able to meet members of the executive committee 
who will visit the branch during the presentations.

The aim of the roadshow is to connect with 
branch members and create an opportunity for 
dialogue.

The broad theme of the roadshow is an update on 
the new HPCSA ethics guidelines and professional 
development. The roadshow will be accredited for 
CPD points including ethics points.

More information will soon be communicated 
through the ADSA mailer and the respective 
branches.
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StAy iN touch

Stay in touch with ADSA and help us spread the 
word to promote optimal nutrition for all South 

Africans: 

•	 www.facebook.com/ADSAorgza 
•	 www.twitter.com/ADSA 
•	 https://www.instagram.com/adsaorgza/ 
•	 Blog: http://nutritionconfidence.wordpress.com  
•	 Website: http://www.adsa.org.za  
•	 Email: info@adsa.co.za or adsacomms@gmail.com
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